
 

Ukraine Appeal 
We are delighted to announce that in partnership with the 
McCulloch Group and S+C Engineering, we will be collecting for 
Ukraine on Friday 18th March. 

Our donations will be collected by the McCulloch Group and S+C 
Engineering, and transported to a distribution centre in Poland 
next week. These will then be taken across the border into 
Ukraine to support the millions of families struggling due to the 
war. 

Donations required: 

 Non-perishable Food 
 Nappies 
 Toys 
 Toiletries 
 First Aid Supplies 

Donations can be brought to school any day this week. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

L Stewart 

DHT James Hamilton Primary School 


